
We	hope	you	find	something	of	interest	in	this	newsletter.
Please	feel	free	to	forward	it	on	to	colleagues	...	and	do	get
in	touch	with	us	if	you	want	to	ask	anything	about	the
contents.

Reverting	to	face-to-face	training

As	we	all	take	cautious	steps	back	to	"normality"	we	wanted
to	let	you	know	that	we	are	prepared	to	revert	to	face-to-
face	training	whenever	you	are.	If	you	want	to	talk	to	us
about	existing	bookings,	or	brand	new	ones,	then	we'd	be
very	happy	to	hear	from	you.	Of	course	there	may	be
logistical	difficulties	with	existing	bookings,	but	we'll	do	our
very	best	to	accommodate	your	wishes.	And	if	you	prefer	to
continue	with	virtual	training,	then	of	course	that's	fine	with
us	too!

Legal	update	sessions

Tim	Spencer-Lane	is	running	a
Mental	Capacity	Act	Legal	Update
session	for	us	over	Zoom	on
17th	November	2021.	Only
£20.00	plus	VAT	per	person	per
session.	There	are	still	some

Observe	Court	of
Protection

If	you're	interested	in	the	Mental
Capacity	Act,	we	urge	you	to
observe	the	Court	of	Protection
in	action.	You	can	do	this
remotely	at	present,	but	the
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places	available	for	this	highly
informative	and	interactive
session.

Read	more	...

opportunity	may	not	be	around
for	ever	if	the	Court	eventually
reverts	to	face-to-face	hearings.

Read	more	...

Seeking	trainers

We're	looking	for	new
Associate	Trainers.
Especially	ones	who	can
deliver	Safeguarding
Adults	to	experienced
staff.	Could	that	be	you?
Or	someone	you	know?

Read	more	...

COVID	guidance

There	has	been	an
avalanche	of	guidance
for	health	and	social
care	during	the	COVID
period.	We've	tried	to
gather	it	all	together	in
one	place	to	make	it
easier	to	see.

Read	more	...

LPS	-	April	2022

The	target	date	for	the
Liberty	Protection
Safeguards	to	replace
the	Deprivation	of
Liberty	Safeguards	is	still
April	2022.	Talk	to	us
now	about	training	your
staff.

Tel:	02380	970	914
www.stthomastraining.co.uk
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